
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING PETITION FOR ANNEXATION OF PROPERTY INTO CHELAN 
COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT #7 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Chelan County Fire 
Protection District 7 (Chelan Fire and Rescue) Board of Commissioners will hold a public 
hearing on July 17, 2024, at the hour of 3:00 p.m. in Room # 1, Chelan Fire and Rescue 
Station 71, 232 East Wapato Avenue, Chelan, Washington. The purpose of the hearing is to 
consider a resolution filed by Chelan County Fire Protection District # 7 (Chelan Fire and 
Rescue) seeking the annexation of certain properties into Fire District #7 The properties 
being considered are current property owners who have petitioned for annexation into 
Chelan County Fire District 7 (Chelan Fire and Rescue.) These properties are located in the 
area of Knapp Coulee and Downie Road. Any person may appear at the hearing and offer 
their comments regarding the proposed annexation. 


